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1790 30th StreetCyprus Mines Corporation
Boulder, Colorado 80301

Urantum Owision
Telephone 303) 447-0781
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.

f 79-19.13-605 g
/'0,
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Dear Mr. Montgomery:

This is to confirm our phone conversation of October 26,'1979
regarding the NRC and state agency tour of the Hansen Project site
on November 5, 1979. The purpose of the tour is to famalJiarize the
NRC and their consultants with the Project and the area and to pro-
vide an opportunity for dicussions on the Project between Federal,
State and local officials and company representatives.

I have contacted through you or directly the following people from
the State Health Department inviting them to attend.

A. J. Hazle
Richard Gamewell
Kenneth Waesche
Thomas Tistinic
Bradley Miller
Robert Shukle

Individuals from the EPA, the State Engineers Office, the Colorado

Geological Survey, the Colorado Division of Wildlife and the
Colorado Mined Land Reclamation Board staff are also being contacted
and invited to attend.

The tour will start at 8:00 a.m., November 5th from the Ramada Inn in
Canon City. We anticipate that it will last all day. We hope that
you and the others from the Department of Health will be able to attend.
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Mr. James Montgomery
Page 2
October 29, 1979

Please let me know how many from the Department will be participating
j so that we can make the necessary arrangements.

*

Very truly yours,'

. NE 'C*f*
M. A. Thompson
Principal Licensing Engineer
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cc: Madonna Krug - NRC'
R. N. McDaniel
H. E. Rudi

'

A. J. Hazie
R. Gamewell -

K. Waesche
T. Tistinic ')
B. Miller i630 ';29R. Shukle

,

148C1

CL'LCRLis


